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21/04/2025  08:54:562025/0939/P OBJ Judy East I am concerned at the proposed reduction in the proportion of affordable housing. Camden 

needs more family homes that people can afford to live in or what sort of borough are we going 

to become?  Our schools are emptying because families can't find anywhere to live, there's ever 

more homelessness and temporary accommodation. We need communities, proper residential 

areas where those communities can develop not accommodation that will end up on AirBnB or 

go to people looking for somewhere to invest. I urge you to recosider the ratio of affordable 

homes in this planning application.
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